
You are invited to attend the Town of Tecumseh Master Drainage Plan Public Information Centre on July 
25, 2018. The Master Plan is being completed to address the impacts of surface flooding in the 
community.  More information is available at: 
http://www.tecumseh.ca/townhall/departmental-
services/Engineering_Services/studies/storm_drainage_master_plan 
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